
This week we are thinking about how it takes courage to be able to forgive others. 
 

Dear Parents, 

It has been lovely to welcome our children back to school after the summer break. Everyone has settled well into their 
new classes. I would like to thank the children in Egypt, Morocco and Canada for their extra patience as their new 
classrooms were not quite finished. All classrooms are now finished, furnished and looking fabulous – see photos  
below. 
 

Throughout school, we had a focus art last week. The children in KS2 were learning about talented British artists and 
exploring new techniques. I was fascinated by the designs the Year 3/4 children were making on  fabric using glue! 
Year 2 children produced some great self-portraits and Year 1 were exploring what happens when you mix primary 
colours. 
 

To inspire our children in reading and writing, we invited the author Paul Geraghty into school last Tuesday. There 
was lots of laughter as the children learnt what it takes to be an author. They were also super impressed as he 
demonstrated how to draw some of his characters - particularly appropriate for art week. 
 

This term, following the government advice, we and learning to live with the virus. Although life in school is more 
normal this year and certainly the classrooms are organised as they were pre-pandemic, we have a contingency plan 
which will be followed if an outbreak of Covid occurs in school. Please see the website for more details. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Courageous people do not fear forgiving, for the sake of peace.—Nelson Mandela 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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COMING UP— 
SEPTEMBER 

  

OCTOBER 
4—Monday Happy Bags collection 

5—Tuesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

7—Thursday 9.30—Nursery Open Day for prospective families 

13—Wednesday 1.45—Harvest Service at All Saints Church 

20—Wednesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

22—Friday INSET DAY—School Closed 

25 Monday—29 Friday Half Term—School Closed 

NOVEMBER 

11—Thursday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

24—Wednesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

DECEMBER 

15—Wednesday  1.45—Christmas Service at All Saints Church  

17—Friday Last day of term—SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 



Lunch Menu this week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Vegetarian Tortilla Stack 
with Rice 

Sausage Roll with 
Herby Diced Potatoes 

Roast Beef, Roast Potatoes 
and Gravy 

Chicken and Broccoli 
Pasta Bake 

Fish Fingers with Chips 
and Tomato Sauce 

Vegan Meatballs in  
Tomato Sauce with Rice 

Shepherdess Pie  
with Gravy 

Mixed Vegetable Loaf with 
Roast Potatoes and Gravy 

Vegetable  
Enchiladas 

BBQ Quorn with Chips 

Broccoli 
Sweet Corn 

Peas 
Carrots 

Carrot and Swede Mash Green Beans 
Cauliflower 

Baked Beans or Peas 

Eves Pudding and Custard Chocolate Sponge 
with Chocolate Sauce 

Fruit and Ice Cream Rice Pudding with 
Mixed Berries 

Pineapple Cake 

Available daily: Jacket potatoes, Bread and Salad selection 

Attendance— 

The government guideline for attendance is 96%. 

If your child is unable to attend school, please 

contact the school office as soon as possible and 

let us know the reason. 

We are holding the following open mornings during October and November for parents who have a 
child starting school in September 2022 (Reception) and those interested in a place at our Nursery.  

Open Mornings Autumn Term 2021: 

Tuesday 5th October at 9.30am 

Wednesday 20th October at 9.30am 

Thursday 11th November at 9.30am 

Wednesday 24th November at 9.30am 

Nursery Open Morning: 

Thursday 7th October at 9.30am 

To reserve a place please send an email to: admin@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk or ring the school 
office on 0118 978 7173 



Morocco... 



Egypt... 


